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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: SELECT BOARD 
FROM: Joan McNamara, Executive Assistant to the Select Board 
RE: First Responders to be honored  
DATE: November 24, 2021 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
List of first responders to be honored: 
   
Capt. Eric Williamson 
Lt. Matt Mullen 
FF Kyle Sammon 
FF Jeff Libby 
FF Dan Gould 
Police Officer Scott Wade – Officer Wade will not be present this evening. 
 
 
Please note that Deputy Fire Chief Daniel Dow will be in attendance as the marathon coordinator only and 
not a first responder. 
 

Natick Select Board 
Karen Adelman-Foster, Chair 
Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Vice-Chair 
Michael J. Hickey, Jr., Clerk 
Susan G. Salamoff 
Paul R. Joseph 

PHONE 508-647-6410 
EMAIL: selectboard@natickma.org 

LOCATED AT  

Town Hall 

13 East Central Street 

Natick, Massachusetts 

01760 

 

Town of Natick • Select Board Office 

Natick Town Offices  •  13 East Central Street  •  Natick, Massachusetts 01760  •  508-647-6400  •  www.natickma.gov 
 


